
 

 
 
14 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our transition open afternoon, aimed at supporting you and 
your child to prepare for starting secondary school in September. At Crestwood Community 
School we value partnership with parents, carers and primary school staff to ensure that 
your child has a successful transition and you have the opportunity to meet with key staff to 
discuss any strengths or areas of concern before they start with us in September.  
 
To support this the Inclusion Support team would like to invite parents of children with an 
EHCP, identified SEN or those who have been identified by their current school staff to 
attend an event on: Wednesday 18th of June from 3:30-5pm at the Shakespeare 
Campus. This event is for students who will be attending either the Shakespeare or the 
Cherbourg campus. Staff from both campuses will be in attendance to support you and your 
child. There is also an additional Year 6 transition evening on Thursday 26th of June 
which is available to all parents. We would recommend that you attend both as the transition 
evening on the 26th of June will provide additional details on topics which will not be covered 
in the Inclusion Support event.  
 
The event will start with a short presentation, this will focus on the support available to 
students at Crestwood Community School and what provision for a student with an EHCP 
may look like in Year 7. There will then be an opportunity to meet and have a short 
conversation with a member of the Inclusion Support team who will be working with you and 
your child when they join in September.  
 
If you would like to attend or you have any questions about this event please contact the 
team via email at jackie.harding@crestwood.hants.sch.uk.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Hollie Sutherland 
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